
 

RES Family Engagement Newsletter 

August 23, 2016 

 

Title 1 Annual Meeting – Tuesday, 8/23 and Thursday, 8/25 at 7:15 p.m. at RES 
 

Parents are invited to come by the Family Center (room 408) during 
Orientation on Tuesday, 8/23 and Thursday, 8/25 to offer input on the 2016-2017 
Compacts. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering at RES, please, fill out the attached form 
and return to your child’s teacher.  These forms were in last week’s Tuesday 
Folder so you may have already returned it.   
 
A great way to help out is to volunteer in the Family Center.   
Teachers leave work to be done by volunteers such as making copies and 
cutting things out.  Check Volunteer in the Family Center on the Volunteer 
Interest Survey if you would be willing to help out.  Even an hour or so 
occasionally would be much appreciated!  Younger children are always 
welcomed in the Family Center. 

 

Questions?  Contact Connie Cawood, Parent Involvement Coordinator in Room 
408 or ccawood.res@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

 



 

 


